
Wednesday   29 May 2024

Meeting Opened at  7:32 pm     with a prayer by the Grand Knight.


Grand Knight:  Just a preview, but the State Convention was awesome.  
Will have more details at the General Business Meeting. 

Ushers are having a hard time finding people to take up the gifts at Sunday  
Masses. June 15th will be a time for Knights (in shirts) to take up the gifts. 

Need to firm up events for the Church Calendar. 

Need a Chairman to organize and run a Clergy Appreciation Dinner. 

Would like to have it in 2025 on May 17th and cancel the June Breakfast.

Living Rosary on June 15th at 2pm in Lansing on the lawn of the Capital 
followed by Mass at Cathedral at 4pm. 


Todd Darling:  Family Prayer Night was not well attended but met some 
really good families. 


Earl:  Pasties should be in the Fall as usual with a goal of making 1,000 
pasties. (3rd & 4th weekends take orders)  Make them in October,


Dave Esser: We are in good shape financially but we have a lot of ongoing 
commitments. We got 250 Scapulars for distribution that should be here 
next week. 

Golf: Sponsors - 18  (had 50 last year) Golfers 18 teams signed (would like 
to have 30) 


Knight of the Month:  Todd Darling

Family of the Month:  Charlie and Sue Domen


Meeting closed by Grand Knight with a prayer at 8:30 pm


